
GUIDELINES:
➢ Register on our website:  bceanjea.org or scan the QR code
➢ Participants must meet NJEA Membership Criteria and work in 

Burlington County.
➢ Cancellations must be received by phone at the BCEA office 48 

hours prior to the workshop or a $25.00 fee will be charged.

Wednesday, May 3, 2023

RSVP REQUIRED before Tuesday, April 18, 2023

Health & Safety Training 
for School Nurses

This workshop will be held 
at the BCEA Office.

4:00pm-4:30pm  Registration & Meal
4:30pm-6:30pm  Workshop

The New Jersey Education Association (NJEA) and 
New Jersey State School Nurses Association 

(NJSSNA) have partnered to offer a presentation 
where attendees will learn how to drive their health 

and safety practice with state mandates and 
evidence-based (EB) resources.


